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• Tournament chairperson, Forrest Arthur, recommended that the Monterey Beach Hotel be 

chosen as the site for the Christmas party, on December 12th. Poppy Hills has been selected 
as the site for golf. 

• Association President Blake Swint announced that he has had discussions with staff from 
the NCGA regarding providing assistance with their intern program. 

• Director Wayne Lindelof, GCGS reported that he has completed a campaign to solicit new 
members. Letters were sent to 29 NorCal superintendents who are currently not members of 
GCSANC 

• The Board was informed that the 65th Anniversary Committee recently met and has put 
together an agenda for the August 11th meeting at Fort Ord. The meeting program will 
include recognition of the Association's Past Presidents, a Past Presidents flight, a 
roundtable historical discussion and a photo and equipment display. Barbara Mikel, Cliff 
Wagoner, CGCS, Myrtle Wagoner, Gary Carls, CGCS, and Bob Costa, CGCS 
participated in the committee meeting. 

• Dave Davies CGCS noted that the Poppy Ridge was no longer a site for the NTEP, USGA, 
GCSAA joint Bentgrass study. Another site in Northern California is being pursued. 

• Serving as the Chair of the Public Relations committee Dave also noted that a press release 
announcing the recent GCSANC elections was picked up by three local publications. 

• Bob Costa, CGCS reported that he has accepted an offer to provide a quarterly article in the 
NCGA News. The column will focus on the Golf Course Superintendents profession and 
maintenance issues. 

Naumann's NorCal News 

Tom Zoller had accepted the superintendents position at The Traditions Golf 
Course in San Jose. The Traditions is a new 27 hole daily fee course design by 
John Harbottle. Tom was the Superintendent at Bend Country Club in Bend, 
Oregon prior to his move . . . Dana Cannon was recently named the Superinten-
dent at Montclair Golf Course in Oakland. This is a return trip for Dana, he had 
previously worked there about ten years ago . . . Phil Brown has left Stockton 
Country Club to become the Superintendent at Sierra Nevada Golf Club in Carson 
City. Sierra Nevada G C is under the management of American Golf Corp . . . 
Cliff Rourke has just completed rebuilding four tees at Summitpointe Golf 
Course in Milpitas. The tees were tripled in size in order to accommodate the 
large number of rounds they are experiencing . . . Dave LlewelHng is in the 
middle of installing a new Toro irrigation system at Ridgemark Golf & Country 
Club in Hollister. Hydro Engineering is the Contractor. 
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